
 

Riverfront Park  
Chinese Lantern Festival  

Field Trip Information 
The Washington State Chinese Lantern Festival returns to Riverfront Park on September 16, 2016, 
and will run through October 30, 2016.  

The Chinese Lantern Festival would make a great field trip for your students. We are currently taking 
reservations from schools interested in providing an educational & cultural experience for their students.  

We are scheduling field trips of groups with 15 people or more from 10am - 2pm, Monday - Friday.  

The cost is $5 for youth (16 and under) and $10 for adults. Your field trip will include a tour of the 
lantern festival, a viewing of the documentary, and a live cultural performance. The estimated length of the 
field trip is 1 hour 45 minutes.  

Snacks and lunches can be ordered through Riverfront Park. We have hot dog lunches and more, with 
prices starting at $3.50.  

Parking spaces can be rented and reserved in the Riverfront Park lots for your field trip buses or 
chaperone cars.  

See how the lanterns are made here.  

Call the Chinese Lantern Festival Call Center at 509.625.6640 from 10am - 8pm to reserve your spot today! 

Official website: www.SpokaneLanternFestival.com  

https://static.spokanecity.org/documents/blog/2016/09/07/return-to-a-world-of-light/2016-lantern-festival-educational-information-for-students.pdf
http://www.spokanelanternfestival.com/
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